
1


From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 4:53 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Garwin Yip; Howard Brown


Subject: Re: Shasta Supplemental Analysis


Nicely done! No comments from me. Looks thorough. (Most of this was not carried into the WR INS this


morning....so please help Brian if needed).


Maria Rea


Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


(916) 930-3600


Maria.Rea@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


On Mon, Jun 17, 2019 at 11:01 AM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Maria -

The latest Shasta supplemental analysis is attached an on the server here:


There is a flag for the letter from USFWS regarding LSNFH that is outstanding.


Enjoy!


Cathy
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